
 

 

 

 

 

05.07.2024 

Cir no: HBT ATH/GEN/20/24-25                 

 

 

SUMMER VACATION CIRCULAR AY 2024-2025 
 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Greetings from Habitat school!  
 

The school will close for the Summer Vacation from 5/07/2024 (Friday) till 25/8/2024(Sunday) 

and reopen on 26/8/2024(Monday). 

Holiday Homework is assigned to all the students and is uploaded in the School portal. We 

expect all our students to complete it and submit to the teachers for review on the dates assigned 

for submissions. 

Office will be functioning at the timing given below: 

Monday to Thursday - 8:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Friday - 8:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Saturday - 9:00 am to 1:30 pm 

Book store and uniform store will be closed during the summer break. 

Have a blissful and refreshing summer break. 

 

 Regards 

 
Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


